

August 24, 2021

Hello Assisteens,

It was so nice meeting you all at our Meet and Greet and we are looking forward to great year in working together in our philanthropies.

**HELP WANTED:** The ALF lunch committee needs four to five Assisteens to help move the chairs out of the meeting room and onto the patio on Tuesday September 7 at 2:30 PM. It should be a quick and great opportunity to work towards your minimum 10 hours of service.

**Philanthropy Chairs:** We are still looking for chairs for Donation bags and the Medallion event.

- Union Station Family Center, Family Donation Bags Assisteens purchase items for, and then assemble, donation bags for the families at the East Orange Grove location. Toiletries are included, as well as fun goods such as stickers, bubbles, bookmarks, gummy bears, granola bars, etc.
- Medallion Event End of the year celebration where Assisteens and their families are invited to honor the graduating seniors and celebrate the end of the year. In the past, we have dined at New Moon in Montrose and catered from Mendocino Farms.

**T-shirt designs:** Calling all artists! If you have t-shirt design ideas for our Assisteens shirt, please send them to Ashly at <a href="mailto:ashlyslam@gmail.com">ashlyslam@gmail.com</a>.

As a reminder, Team 1 will bring snacks and refreshments to the September meeting.

If you have questions about the philanthropies, t-shirts, or anything else, feel free to send us an email!

Chair, Ashly Lam ashlyslam@gmail.com

Assisteens Coordinator, Ann Neilson annneilson790@gmail.com or assisteenscoordinator@alflintridge.org